
Juneau Pro-Choice Coalition Scholarship Program 
 

Committed to protecting access to all safe and legal reproductive health services. 

 
The JPCC Scholarship Program application is now open. The purpose of the Program 
is to support Juneau residents working to further their formal education who are 
devoted to pro-choice reproductive self-determination values. 

 
In 2025, the JPCC will award at least two $1,500 merit-based scholarships on a 
competitive basis to applicants who have displayed a commitment to these values. 

 
Eligibility: 
JPCC scholarships are open to all Juneau high school seniors, university students, and 
adults working to further their formal education. Applications and supporting 
materials must be submitted to JPCC by April 18, 2025. 

 
Application Prompts: 
Please respond to the following two prompts: 
1. Explain how your experience, education, and/or activities contribute to you being 

a strong advocate for reproductive choice. This could include your most valued 
community commitments, academic achievements, and/or leadership activities. 
What and/or who motivated you to action? 

2. What are you doing now and what will you do in the future to positively impact 
reproductive rights? 

 
Responses may take the form of a written essay or video. Essays should be 300-600 
words. Videos should be between 2-5 minutes and must have a written script of the 
video essay submitted via the online application form. Scripts need not meet the same 
essay length requirements. 

 
Submit your essay or video script using the application form link (PART B) on the 
scholarship page of JPCC’s website at juneauchoice.com. Video submissions may be 
emailed directly to JPCC at juneauchoice@gmail.com, or you can email a link to a 
video hosting platform such as YouTube, Vimeo, etc., to juneauchoice@gmail.com. 
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